PRESIDENT’S PROJECT
[bookmark: _GoBack]Greetings to all.  I am looking forward to the upcoming Mid-Winter Conference. I first want to remind everyone the project we are all working toward, VA Hospice. For those of you that do not know what is involved in Hospice care here is a brief explanation. 
Hospice Care is comfort care provided to you and your family if you have a terminal condition, with less than 6 months to live, and are no longer seeking treatment other than palliative care. Hospice Care can be provided at home, in an outpatient clinic or in an inpatient setting.
I am reaching out to everyone to assist in the items for the President’s Project table at Conference. I am looking for Spring and Summer items. Also, we always have good luck with homemade items, canned jams and jellies, baked goods, quilts, and decorative items. 
Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions.
Joanie Hicks – Chairman
704-232-0365 
Members:  Katelyn Braswell, Brenda Galbreath and Susie Woodle
